DENVER COIN CLUB
Meeting Minutes
May 29, 2008

President Theo Gould called meeting to order at 7:15 PM.

Members present: 35

Guest present: 0

New members tonight: Margot Connole, Zach Cannole, Erica Lambkin,
Tim Lambkin, Dylan Lambkin, Nathan Lambkin.

Coin Shows
Colorado Springs Coin Show  06/27-29/2008

Front Range Coin Show 06/07-08/2008
Aurora Coin Show 06/14/2008

We received some sad news today. Al Mucklebust passed away on May 27, 2008. Al was a past

President of the Denver Coin Club for 23 years.

In the May issue of the Numismatist there was a nice article on Jack Denton who is one of our

members and former Vice President.

New Business

Tom Qliver has a stamping tool to provide new badges for the members. Anyone who wants a new

badge should see Tom Oliver.

Also, he proposed a change in the annual dues from the current $10.00 to $12.00 effective in 2009.
We will have to discuss this at a later meeting as this will require an amendment to the Club's

constitution.

Treasurer’s Report

Financial information not shown in on-
line minutes - Club members can
check with the Secretary if further
information is needed.

Howard Hinsey spoke on coin collectors, investors, dealers and accumulators.

Meeting adjourned at 9:30 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Tom Infantino, Secretary
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